Subject: RE: Signature Cards

From: Laurie Goldman

Date: 02/26/2016 11:36 AM

To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>

CC: lisa@mediadistrict.org <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Hi Jim!

In the future, I'd prefer to have copies of my personal information
faxed and not sent via email. 1I’'ve been the victim of identity theft
several times and transmitting over the internet without being encrypted
can pose a substantial threat. Thanks much.

Laurie

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.orqg]
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2016 11:29 AM

To: Karla Herrera

Cc: David Park; Laurie Goldman

Subject: Re: Signature Cards

Importance: High

Karla,

As per your request please find attached to this message application and
copy of CA Drivers License of Jeffrey Luster. He is to be added to our
list of authorized signers on both of our accounts.

Also, as per your request is a copy of renewed/current CA Drivers
License for signer Laurie Goldman. Copy of Mike Malick'’s
renewed/current License will be forthcoming.

Please confirm receipt of this message and receiving attached. Thanks.

Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA 90038

Ph 323.860.0088

Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org>

From: Karla Herrera <Karla.Herrera@bancofcal.com>
Date: Friday, February 19, 2016 at 4:52 PM

To: "jim@mediadistrict.org" <jime@emediadistrict.org>
Cc: David Park <David.Park@bancofcal.com>
Subject: Signature Cards

Hello Jim,



Per our earlier conversation we will remove Ron Groeper as a signer on
the 2 accounts. Please fill out the attached CIP supplemental
information form for the 2 new signers, as well as providing us with a
current copy of their Driver’s License.

Our system shows that the signers listed below have drivers licenses
that have expired, can you please provide an updated copy?

Laurie Goldman

Mike Malick

Once we receive this information we will compile the updated signature
card with the new signers.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you,

Karla Herrera
Client Services Representative
Commercial Banking

BANC OF CALIFORNIA <https://www.bancofcal.com>

601 S Figueroa Street Suite 1400
Los Angeles, CA 90017

Office:

213-533-3124

Fax:

310-556-0235

Karla.Herrera@bancofcal.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents,
files or previous e-mail messages attached to it, may contain
confidential information that is legally privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or
attached to this message is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received
this transmission in error, please immediately notify us by reply e-mail
at karla.herrera@bancofcal.com or by telephone at 213-533-3124, and
destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading
them or saving them to disk. Thank you.
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